

RELEASE IN PART
B5, B6

From: Burns, William J <BurnsWJ@state.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2012 12:32 PM
To: H; Sullivan, Jacob J
Subject: FW: Outcome

Just talked to Wendy. [redacted] We agreed that this is best that could be done. Very tough set of meetings in Moscow, much frustration all around. Other guys still think they have upper hand, which is pretty fundamental problem.

B5

-----Original Message-----

From: Sherman, Wendy R
Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2012 12:21 PM
To: 'Hdr22@clintonemail.com'; 'Thomas_E._Donilon [redacted]'; Burns, William J;
'Denis_R._McDonough [redacted]'; Sullivan, Jacob J
Cc: Einhorn, Robert J; 'Gary_S._Samore [redacted]'; 'ptalwar [redacted]'; 'benjamin_J._Rhodes [redacted]';
Hammer, Michael A
Subject: Outcome

B6

We are about to go into a plenary to agree:
-an experts meeting within next two weeks (we may be able to get July2 or another date before we leave)
- a contact after, likely a meeting, of Schmid and Bagheri
- a communication, likely phone or letter, between Ashton and Jallili after to decide what next (if anything) Working on press statement now.